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MBQIP 2025 Timeline for Critical Access Hospitals 
Starting in calendar year 2025, hospitals will collect data to report on the updated MBQIP core measures set as part of the Flex Program. 
Details on the new MBQIP core measure set along with those measures continuing from the current MBQIP measure set are depicted in 
the following tables. 

During calendar year 2024, hospitals should continue reporting the existing MBQIP core measure set. In addition, hospitals are 
encouraged to start reporting on the measures that will be new in MBQIP 2025 as soon as they are able. At a minimum, hospitals need to 
put processes in place so they can collect and report data from the 2025 calendar year. During this time, State Flex Programs and the 
RQITA team are available to assist hospitals and health systems with the transition. 

Starting in calendar year 2025, hospitals will collect data to report on the updated MBQIP core measures set as part of the Flex Program. 
Details on the new MBQIP core measure set along with those measures continuing from the current MBQIP measure set are depicted in 
MBQIP 2025 Core Set Information Guide. 

https://www.ruralcenter.org/resources/state-flex-program-key-resources#mbqip-measures-addl-meas
https://www.ruralcenter.org/resources/state-flex-programs
https://www.telligen.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/MBQIP-2025-Information-Guide_v2.1_508.pdf
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